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Comments: I am writing in opposition to the proposed logging along the North Fork Nooksack River and its

tributaries just off the Mount Baker Scenic Byway. Logging of this area will  negatively impact the wildlife, plant

life, and people that enjoy and depend on this area. It is a short-sited perspective to log in this area, and doing so

will impact the community and area for years to come. 


